



The latest news from the Clerk & Comptroller, Palm Beach County

SHARON R. BOCK Clerk & Comptroller Palm Beach County

## New Measures in Place to Keep Jurors Safe

As jury duty resumes this month, new safety measures are in place to keep jurors safe. **Watch this video** to learn more about the steps our office is taking to protect our community.

Check out **this message** from Chief Judge Krista Marx to potential jurors.

October is Domestic Violence Awareness Month



Our office provides free resources and legal forms for victims of domestic violence. Our team can help victims file protective injunctions, affidavits and other documents. We also provide access to free online legal forms. Visit our website to **learn more.** 

Clerk's Office Named One of South Florida's Healthiest Employers



Our commitment to improving the overall health and well-being of our employees has earned our office the third-place honor on the South Florida Business Journal's list of healthiest employers for 2020.

The award recognizes organizations from Palm Beach, Broward and Miami-Dade counties that are leading the way to encourage and educate their employees about the importance of investing in their physical, emotional and financial health.

<u>earn More About This Honor</u>

## **Restoration of Voting Rights Information**

Our office is ready, willing and able to assist citizens who are working to get their voting rights restored. Although our office does not determine voter eligibility, we can provide citizens with court information, including the status of payment for fines and fees imposed as part of a sentence.

Learn More

## **Schedule Your Passport Appointment**

If you need a passport, our team is here for you. We accept passport applications by appointment only at our locations in Palm Beach Gardens, Delray Beach and Belle Glade. Expedited processing is now available.

Visit our website to **schedule your appointment online**.

Learn More About Our Passport Service

## Clerk's Office Closed in Observance of Columbus Day

Our offices will be closed on Monday, Oct. 12, in observance of Columbus Day.

<u>Visit our website</u> to make payments, search records and file documents while our offices are closed.

See Our 2020 Holiday Calendar

Voter Registration Deadline is Oct. 5



The deadline to register to vote in the 2020 General Election is Monday, Oct. 5. Visit the **Supervisor of Elections website** to learn more.

Visit the Supervisor of Elections Website

Please be advised that Florida has a broad public records law, and all correspondence may be subject to disclosure. Under Florida public records laws email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.

